
 

 

 

 
 

17 June 2015 

 

Daddy – my superhero… 
Daddies are invited to have a hot cup of tea or coffee in the hall on Friday morning to celebrate 

“Father’s Day” (7h00 – 8h00).  

It’s a small token to say we appreciate you and you deserve to pause and refresh yourself and 

feel our utmost respect! 

 

Friday “fliek”…  

Our pre-schoolers will snuggle down in the hall this week Friday! We are 

watching a movie on this rare occasion and to add to the fun, please send your 

little one in their pyjama’s to school. Blankies and popcorn is also welcome 

(please write names on the blankies).  

 

Off to see the world… 

Solid Foundations pupils are going on their field-trips tomorrow. Return all 

indemnity forms ASAP if you have not already done so, and remember your “DISPOSABLE” lunch packets!  All pupils are to 

dress warmly in full winter uniform:  bow tie, neck tie, jersey and jacket.  Please mark all clothing. 

 

Jump at a job… 

Coach Michelle who does our P.T. classes for 3 days a week in the mornings between 8h00 and 8h30 needs a replacement for 

the duration of 2016. This is a paying position. Any interested applicants please see Teacher Erika. 

 

Classifieds… 

Teacher Erika is looking for a reputable builder willing to build a small ablution block for her gardener (in Benoni). Any 

recommendations? 

 

Warm babies…  

Mrs Tudhope has ‘wonzees’ to sell for little babies, as well as snug sleeping bags.  Please come and look in her class.  

 

School will close at 10h00 next week Friday for the June holidays. 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 


